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We have been seeking the answers to these and many other questions of the same kind. In the Workshop on Moral and
Spiritual Values we plan to deal with these problems. If you enroll you will learn and help us to discover ways in which the
schools can develop and foster values that beceome a guide to right conduct.

WORKSHOP IN NUTRITION EDUCATION

Some people tell us that beauty is something you either have or don't have, but the nutrition people tell us that beauty is
related to the foods we eat. They are very sure that the right diet pays rich dividends in energy, zest, and good looks. They
even think there is a relation between poundage and diet. They talk about getting an immunity to colds and other ills by eating’
the right foods every day. They don't believe in a quick lunch of cokes and French fries—gives them mental indigestion to think
of it. If you want to know how to eat your way to efficiency and beauty and to help make the children in your school healthy
and happy, why not enroll in the Nutrition Workshop.

WORKSHOP ON THE ELEMENTARY
CURRICULUM

The College believes in progress in education but it does not accept new ideas merely
because they are new. When new emphases or movements are advanced, they are examined
and weighed before they become a part of any curriculum offering. The recent developments
in science and social studies in the elementary schools fit in with our best knowledge of child
growth and development and the needs and interests of children. The Workshop on the Ele-
mentary Curriculum is planned for those who wish to learn of the new approaches and types of
materials in these areas. Those who enroll will find no pat solutions for content or method, but
they will find new sources of stimulation and a great deal of practical help.

SEMINARS IN SECONDARY EDUCATION

High-school teachers and those intending to become high-school teachers are not neglected
in our plans. In addition to a full schedule of courses, we have arranged special attractions for
you. You are aware that new concepts, techniques, and goals are being developed in areas
of subject matter. It's always hard to know what changes are merely fads and which are sound
and effective educationally. The three seminars are arranged to help in determining what is
valuable in recent developments in the areas dealt with. You may enroll in any one or all three
of the seminars. In each you will have access to new resource materials, You can work in-
dependently on your own problem or cooperate in a group project. At all times you will
have a part in determining the procedures and purposes of the work. Besides all this you may

enjoy the interesting change from lecture and discussion methods.
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